
From: Chan, Andrew@DOT
To: christopher.potter@ebmud.com
Cc: OPR State Clearinghouse
Subject: Caltrans (District 4) Comment: Mokelumne Aqueduct System Routine Maintenance Project SCH# 2019129046
Date: Thursday, December 19, 2019 1:34:58 PM

Good Afternoon Christopher Potter,
 
Please see below for Caltrans’ District 4 comments on the Mokelumne Aqueduct System Routine
Maintenance Project ISMND.
 
Encroachment Permit
It appears some of the work locations are in the vicinity of State right-of-way (ROW),
specifically Interstate 680, State Route (SR) 242, SR 24, and SR 4 in Contra Costa
County. Please be advised that any work or traffic control that encroaches onto
the State ROW requires a Caltrans-issued encroachment permit. To obtain an
encroachment permit, a completed encroachment permit application,
environmental documentation, six (6) sets of plans clearly indicating the State ROW,
and six (6) copies of signed, dated and stamped (include stamp expiration date)
traffic control plans must be submitted to: Office of Encroachment Permits,
California DOT, District 4, P.O. Box 23660, Oakland, CA 94623-0660. To download the
permit application and obtain more information, visit
https://dot.ca.gov/programs/traffic-operations/ep/applications. If you have any
questions please contact Andrew Chan at 510-622-5433 or
andrew.chan@dot.ca.gov.
 
Thank you,
 
Andrew Chan
Associate Transportation Planner
Local Development - Intergovernmental Review
Caltrans District 4
Office: 510-622-5433
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